September 2014

September 9th

· Grade 7-12 students had the opportunity to watch the play “Tempting Providence” at the Warehouse Theatre. There was a great turnout and we look forward to working with TNL to provide such opportunities for our students in the future.

· Students in grades 4 and 5 had the opportunity to take part in a Visiting Artist Workshop at the Rocky Harbour Lighthouse. When you visit the school please take time to view the beautiful painting they created. Thank you to Mr. Troy Patey, Ms. Barbara Shears and Mrs. Anne Payne for providing transportation for the students.

· Grade 7 -12 students we involved in a 1 hour MADD MULTI MEDIA PRESENTATION once again this year. The presentation focused on drunk driving and the repercussions.

September 19th 

· Representatives from Science Department at SWGC gave a one hour presentation to our grades 4/5 and the grades 7/8 class.

· All students took part in the annual Terry Fox Run. The school collected over $150.00 dollars for the Canadian Cancer Society. We would like to thank Mrs. Shelagh Walsh for organizing this event.

September 25th 

· On September 25th, we hosted our annual Curriculum Night. We were very pleased with the turnout this year. Parents had the opportunity to meet staff and talk with them about the curriculum expectations for this school year. 

September 26th 
 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]As part of National Forestry Week, students from grade 4 -6 took part in a forestry presentation. They had the opportunity to view animals that are well known to this area of the province and later took part in tree planting.
